
NOTICE TO ELDERLY (OVER 65) 
AND VOTERS WITH A DISABILITY 

REGARDING THE GENERAL 
ELECTION TO BE HELD ON  

NOVEMBER 3RD, 2020 
 

 Notice is hereby given to elderly (over 65) and voters 
with a disability that the Adams County Election Office 
has complied with Federal and State Election Laws to 
promote the fundamental right to vote by improving 
access to Registration, Polling Places, and Election Day 
voting as follows: 
 If you are elderly (over 65) or a voter with a disability 
(and are unable to come to the Courthouse) and need to 
be registered or need to transfer your registration, please 
call the Adams County Clerk’s Office (217-277-2150) and 
they will mail a registration form to you. 
 Any person who is unable to go to the Polling Place to 
vote may call the Adams County Clerk’s Office (277-2150) 
for an alternative means of casting your vote. 
 Voting aids are available for the elderly and disabled 
including a voter assist unit, assistance in marking the 
ballot, and vision magnifiers. 
 Applications for vote-by-mail ballots may be obtained 
by calling the County Clerk’s Office (217-277-2150).  Early 
voting will be held in the Office of the County Clerk, 507 
Vermont St., Quincy, IL beginning September 24th, 2020 
and concluding Monday, November 2nd, 2020 from the 
hours of 8:30 A.M. until 4:30 P.M. Monday thru Friday, 
except holidays. Visit the County Clerk’s website or call 
the office for extended hours and Saturday Early Voting 
hours.  
  

 

Ryan A. Niekamp 
Adams County Clerk/Recorder 

507 Vermont Street 
Quincy, IL  62301 

 

 


